
 
 

THE BISHOP’S CO-ED SCHOOL, UNDRI 

REPORT ON CLASS PICNIC TO IMAGICA ENTERTAINMENT AMUSEMENT 
PARK – 2022-23 

 
CLASS: VI 

_______________________________________________________________ 

 

All work and no play makes Jack a dull boy. As the adage goes, a class picnic was 
organized for the students of Grade 6 on the 16th of January 2023, Monday, to the  

Imagica Entertainment Amusement Park, situated at Khopoli in which about 335 
students joined in. The excitement and happiness of our students knew no bounds. 
 

Imagica is a theme entertainment destination featuring novel experiences, unique 
characters from the fairytale world, innovative and unique attractions, thrilling rides 

and shows, meeting spaces, along with certain major events.  
 
The students were all set to have a fantastic day out with their friends and teachers. 

They reported to school at 7:15 am to their respective classrooms in building 4. Soon 
after the attendance, Mrs. Khandelwal, our Middle School Coordinator, led us in a 

word of prayer. The entire team of students and teachers left the campus at around 
8 a.m. in their respective buses that were arranged by the Team Adventure. 

 
The students were served with light snacks during their trip and after reaching the 
venue, they had proper breakfast which was delightful indeed. 

  
Every bus had a volunteer from the Team Adventure, who escorted students to 

several rides and ensured that they participated in all other exciting activities 
especially planned out for them that day.  Our students along with their teachers 
enjoyed themselves in the roller coaster rides like Nitro, Gold Rush, Deep Space and 

many more. To add to the fun, there were several characters from the fairy tale world 
who came alive. 

 
To satisfy the hunger pangs, a sumptuous lunch was served at 2.00 pm followed by 
the delectable ice cream which was absolutely irresistible. A little after lunch, our 

students went in for certain indoor rides such as ‘Salimgadh, I for India, Mr. India, 
Rajasaurus etc. 

  



Finally, after a fun-filled day, it was time to depart the venue at 5.00 p.m. On their 
journey back to school, our students were served finger-licking McDonald Burgers 

while in the bus by the volunteers of the Team Adventure. 
 

Our students were thankful to the Principal and the Headmaster for arranging a 
memorable and fantabulous day out, hoping for such exciting picnics in the near 
future as well. 

  
They also brought back with them wonderful memories, besides the many souvenirs, 

cherishing all the fun and excitement. Their gleaming faces were a testimony, and 
they all went back home safely with their parents. 
 

 
  

      Reported By:  
 

 

 

 

 

 

              Kavita Arland  

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


